
 
 

OFFICE OF THE 

President 
Date​: July 13, 2020 
To​: Students’ Union Council  
Re​: President 2020/21 Report #6 

 
Dear Council, 
 
Here are some updates from the past two weeks. 
1. Executive Committee  

- EDIT applications for student at large are out and will be evaluated soon through nom com 
Academic Restructuring Working Group (ARWG) 

- The ARWG as usual, has been meeting quite regularly and we are considering various 
models for the academic restructuring anywhere from just a few faculties to up to 12 

- EDI is continuing to be a focus in the process 
- President Bill Flanagan and Provost Steve Dew presented at another Town Hall where there 

was great feedback and discussion 
- Question for Councillors: what are areas of concern you have in Academic Restructuring? 

2. CAUS Updates 
- Student leaders from across Alberta will be taking part in a joint meeting with ​COPPOA​ – 

Council of Post-Secondary Presidents of Alberta to discuss strategies in advocating for key 
issues in post secondary in Alberta. VP Ley will be attending on behalf of UASU 

- The Indigenous Provincial Advocacy Researcher job description is live and will hopefully be 
adjudicated as soon as possible 

3. Internal  
Associations Meeting 

- Met with the major associations at UAlberta (AASUA, NASA, GSA, and PDFA) to discuss 
priorities and common understandings / threats of the budget and COVID-19 
CSV 

- VP Kidd and I have been working to push University Admin in the creation of a working group 
that will address the concerns and needs for changes regarding campus sexual violence 

 
My virtual office hours are by appointment, so please send me an email and I’m happy to chat.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Joel Agarwal 
University of Alberta Students’ Union President 
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